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Liz Medina

From: Lillian VanHua

Sent: Monday, October 25, 2021 9:21 AM

To: Liz Medina; Ned Thomas

Subject: FW: Regarding the proposed 32-townhome project at 2001 Tarob Court…

Public comment. 
 

LILLIAN VANHUA, AICP 
Acting Senior Planner 
City of Milpitas / Planning Department 
lvanhua@ci.milpitas.ca.gov / (408) 586-3073 

 
From: John Doll < >  
Sent: Sunday, October 24, 2021 12:25 PM 
To: Lillian VanHua <lvanhua@ci.milpitas.ca.gov> 
Subject: Regarding the proposed 32-townhome project at 2001 Tarob Court… 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links. 

Dear Ms. Van Hua: 
 
The beauty of a city is highly influenced by the beauty of its buildings. 

Along Montague Expressway, I find that the colors of the new buildings run the gamut from dreary / 
garish to attractive / cheerful. We should ask ourselves whether the proposed color scheme for a 
project is one that we would be happy to come home to.  

In my view, the planned color scheme for this project is unattractive, especially the “Dried Thyme” dull 
green.  
 
I recommend colors that are cheerful, but not garish---light pastel yellows, beiges, blues, and pinks, 
for example. I’m not fond of the “Needlepoint Navy” either, but maybe an alternating combination of a 
medium blue and a light pastel blue would provide visual interest and pleasing contrast. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this input. Thank you. 
 
Regards, 
John Doll 
31-year Milpitas resident 
 


